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EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

AUSTIN 11, TEXAS
JOHN CONNALLY July 8, 1963

GOVERNOR

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

your letter regarding the case of Gilbert M. Garza,
No. 163,553, has been received by the Governor, and he has
asked me to acknowledge it for him.

We appreciate your interest and concern in Mr. Garza
and his family, but as we have written you before, the Board of
Pardons and Paroles must make all clemency :recommendation
to the Governor before he can take action.

This matter is being brought to the attention of the
Board for their information.

Sinc erely your s,

Lar y T empl e
Administrative As sistant

LT: ebw
cc: Board of Pardons and Paroles

Austin, Texas


